
 
 
March 13, 2020 

 

Dear Heidelberg Community: 

 

We have one important update to share with regard to the start of classes following our 

extended Spring Break. When we resume instruction on Wednesday, March 18th, all content 

will be delivered online, including all labs and performance-based courses. Students will hear 

from faculty members in all of their courses with specific guidelines as to how the course will 

proceed online. 

 

We will continue to provide updates as needed, and please do continue to use the Google 

sheet created to share questions and concerns as a virtual “open forum” for our campus 

community. You can continue to post your questions here and we will do our best to address 

them in a timely manner. Additionally, please visit Heidelberg's webpage for the most current 

information pertaining to Heidelberg's response to the coronavirus situation. 

 

Sincerely, 

Beth M. Schwartz, Ph.D. 

Vice President for Academic Affairs & Provost 

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ez5_R_3gko0Jhx9hSgLevBsV4X-ZpzkP2IiZyHnWTmI/edit#gid=0
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ez5_R_3gko0Jhx9hSgLevBsV4X-ZpzkP2IiZyHnWTmI/edit#gid=0
http://www.heidelberg.edu/coronavirus

